
From: Ann Hickey  
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 9:29 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Events attended in City Capacity 

 
Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that I am reporting that, on 
September 24, 2019,  
I attended the After School Matters Gala and on October 1, 2019 attended the Grant Park Music Festival 
Advocacy Awards hosted by the Grant Park Music Festival, in my official City capacity. 
 
Ann Hickey 
Deputy Commissioner of Facilities 
City of Chicago 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events  
 


